
Our IDL topic this term is ‘Africa’, in
particular South Africa. We shared our prior
knowledge and then discussed what we
would like to find out. We are looking forward
to finding out things like ‘how hot it is there’
and ‘what animals you find there’! 

Right now, we are settling back in to
school life, revising key aspects of Literacy
and Numeracy and completing some
assessments to find out what we need to
work on.
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NewsletterNewsletter
Hello to a new school year!
Is it September already? Where did the
Summer go?! We hope you all had a lovely,
relaxing break with your loved ones. 
We were delighted to welcome our Primary
5 pupils back to school and look forward to
having a great year together.
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Important Date
Wed 10  September - Open Afternoonth

 

Term 1 - 2025-26Term 1 - 2025-26

Mrs Granger & Mrs Kerr

Weekly Timetable
Class Teachers: Mrs Granger will be in class
Monday - Wednesday with Mrs Kerr in class
Wednesday - Friday.
P.E: Primary 5 will have P.E on Mondays,
Tuesdays and Thursdays. We kindly ask that
all pupils bring in a change of bottoms and
shoes at the very least but additionally
may wish to also change their top. 

Our class novel this term is ‘The
Butterfly Lion’ by Michael
Morpurgo. It has been very
interesting so far and we cannot
wait to find out more about Bertie
and the lion. 

More information to follow about
homework.

Check out our class blog here:
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/hillheadprimaryscho
olkilmarnock/classes/p5-2/ where you will find regular
updates about our learning.

2D Shape!
Alongside our place
value Numeracy topic,
we have been learning
about 2D shapes. We
really enjoyed sorting
2D shapes with a
partner using a Venn
diagram. Have a go at
hunting for some 2D
shapes at home!


